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     Last month I introduced 2 new board members.  At the January board meeting the slate of 

officers was elected. There is no change this time.  I am honored to continue as President for 

2025. The other officers continuing are: Christie Kinsey – Vice President, Jaye Parsons – 

Treasurer and Margaret Else – Recording Secretary.  Please reach out to any board member to 

share ideas or concerns you may have.  
 

     Winter classes are underway and there are some that haven’t started that have space for 

more participants.  Classes are a great way to learn something new and meet other Association 

members. 
 

     Coming in March is a special arts festival which will run March 7th – 9th.  This year we  

celebrate the 50th festival.  In addition to the annual festival fun there will be a special celebra-

tion Thursday, March 6th.  Be on the lookout for more details soon. As always, many volunteers 

will be needed to make the festival a success.  I hope you will help us and come join the fun. 
 

     We continue to work with JIA to obtain additional space in the old fire station.  As of this  

moment the firemen are awaiting the final touches to the new building, and they are as anxious  

as we are about seeing them move in. The expansion fund now stands at $103,342, with new    

checks arriving daily.  Our goal is $200,000.  
 

Happy Valentine’s Day and I think we will all be happy to see spring arrive! 

Beverly 



GOODYEAR SHOP 
Jackie  Becker  
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     Singers is open to all members of the Arts Association and we’re always looking for good 

singers to join us. Best of all, there is no try out! After the Spring Concert, we do not practice 

until September.  We’d love to have YOU join us.  
 

     Our Spring concert  will be on March 11, 2025 at the Convention Center. 
 

 

     Rehearsals for our Spring Concert are at 3:00 p.m. at the Methodist Church.   

 

 

     If you have any interest in joining the 

Singers please contact Kate Hamer:       

                        

               kwhamer@comcast.net   

  JIAA SINGERS 
Kate Hamer 

 

    The shop is back to normal after Merry Artists.  Some people still have items to pick up and 

have received notices.  If you haven’t gotten your items please do so.  January sales were      

beyond expectations with 2 “snow” days. 

 

    We are preparing for the March Festival with the Raffle Display going up the first of the 

Month.  Look for an email announcing it.  Tickets will be available at the Goodyear Front 

Desk for the beautiful donations we have received.  The shop will be vacating the Foyer and 

Front Room and take up residence in part of the kitchen for the Festival duration.  Regular 

Shop Guidelines are in place for Festival.  Please review online if you have questions. 

mailto:kwhamer@comcast.net


MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
Lucy Loehle 

      

The JIAA membership is now at  522  
 

The easiest and quickest way to renew or join is through the JIAA website,  

but you can  also accomplish this through mail or at the  

Front Desk at Goodyear Cottage.  
 

If you have questions, please contact me at (912)571-6748. 

REPORT FROM THE WEAVING  GUILD 
Tricia Bowman 
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     Weaving classes are going well. We’re on the third floor if you want to come see our work, 

or check out the looms on the second floor. There’s beautiful work going on. 

Here we are warping with looms 

on card tables to save our backs 

from bending over so much.  

Here is a photos of  a student 

warping a loom for an  Atwater 

Bronson pattern.  

HAPPY VALENTINES 

DAY 
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A CPA  you do not have to be, but being a bookkeeper is a necessity.   
 

     One must be able to maintain and balance a checkbook.  Like any person, once presented a 

bill, a check has to be issued, recorded (not in a checkbook but online with QuickBooks)  and 

filed away.  I only pay bills once a week unless the bank app happens to be open or in an emer-

gency.  The real crunch is the end of the month where all artists are paid their commission 

checks. Everything has to balance with shop and gallery sales and sales for the expansion 

fund.  There are many checkpoints along the way to help out.  Most of my time is spent during 

this time.  Some months are easy and others very time consuming.  I estimate up to ten hours 

over several days would be the time frame if problems arise. 

 

    I have a  treasurer's assistant who deposits cash receipts from Goodyear and monitors the 

post office box for mail.  She informs me three times a month and texts pictures of deposits, 

incoming bills and important mail.  

     If you would be interested in helping JIAA keep the books straight, please contact Jaye  

Parsons at jiaatreas@yahoo.com. 

WATERCOLOR WORKGROUP NEWS 
Diana Prentice 

JIAA TREASURER 
JOB DESCRIPTION  

     The Watercolor Workgroup is available for JIAA members with an interest in watercolor as 

well as acrylics, pastels and similar forms. All skill levels are welcome—from beginner to ex-

pert and everyone in between.   

     The informal group meets at the Goodyear    Cottage on the 1st 

and 3rd Thursdays from    1-3 pm. Our “home” is on the 3rd floor 

in a room we call “The Loft.” Occasionally, however, conditions 

and/or group size may find us in the more spatial Needlework 

Room on the 2nd floor. 

     No additional fees are required. Bring your materials and     

supplies and enjoy the casual camaraderie of technique sharing 

and inspiration. 

Please contact Diana Prentice if interested 

(dianaprentice@icloud.com) 

mailto:dianaprentice@icloud.com
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JIAA is recruiting for a volunteer Gallery Curator 

The major responsibilities are: 

Receives requests from artists to schedule monthly gallery exhibits 

Matches Wall artists with 3D artists for unique and interesting exhibits 

Schedules exhibits and maintains the Gallery Calendar 

Serves as primary contact for artists 

Oversees check-in and check-out 

Prepares price and display tags and inventory lists for use at the sales desk 

Coordinates with: 

The gallery jury committee 

The set-up team 

The reception coordinator 

The current curator will provide training and coaching as needed. 
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JIAA is recruiting for a volunteer Gallery Curator 

 

The major responsibilities are: 

    -Receives requests from artists to schedule monthly gallery exhibits 

    -Matches Wall artists with 3D artists for unique and interesting exhibits 

    -Schedules exhibits and maintains the Gallery Calendar 

    -Serves as primary contact for artists 

    -Oversees check-in and check-out 

    -Prepares price and display tags and inventory lists for use at the sales desk 

 

Coordinates with: 

    -The gallery jury committee 

    -The set-up team 

    -The reception coordinator 

    -The current curator will provide training and coaching as needed. 

 RECRUITING A GALLERY CURATOR 
 Caryl  Rice 


